

B Taylor Via e-mail to request-125662-5695971f@whatdotheyknow.com

Our Reference: FOI 314/12

16th August 2012

Dear B Taylor,

I am writing with reference to your request for information regarding 1983 Public Order Manual, dated 14th August 2012, made under section 1(1) of the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

You asked for the following information:

Is it possible to obtain a copy of the original 1983 Public Order Manual of Tactical Operations and Related Matters, produced by ACPO, and/or related documents from the period?

I can confirm that the NPIA does not hold the information you have requested.

You may wish to contact the Association of Police Officers (ACPO) on the following e-mail address, to determine if this information is held.

acpo.request@foi.pnn.police.uk

Your right to complain

We take our responsibilities under the Freedom of Information Act seriously but, if you feel your request has not been properly handled or you are otherwise dissatisfied with the outcome of your request, you have the right to complain. We will investigate the matter and endeavour to reply within 20 working days. You should write to:

Anne Taylor Head of Secretariat and Policing Portfolio Unit

C/O FOI Team
National Policing Improvement Agency
1 Fry Building,
2, Marsham Street,
London,
SW1P 4DF

E-mail: NPIAFOI.InternalReviews@npia.pnn.police.uk

NPIA (headquarters) Fry Building 2 Marsham Street London SW1P 4DF

T 0203 113 6000 www.npia.police.uk



National Policing Improvement Agency

If you are still dissatisfied following our internal review, you have the right, under section 50 of the Act, to complain directly to the Information Commissioner. Before considering your complaint, the Information Commissioner would normally expect you to have exhausted the complaints procedures provided by the NPIA. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at:

FOI Compliance Team (complaints)
Wycliffe House
Water Lane
Wilmslow
Cheshire
SK9 5AF

Further information about the NPIA is routinely published on our website at www.npia.police.uk or through our publication scheme. If you require any further assistance in connection with this request please contact us at our address above.

Yours sincerely,

Andy Woodgate
Knowledge and Information Management Adviser
National Policing Improvement Agency